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February 25, 2023 

 

RE: Letter of Commendation 

 

 

Dear Minjia, 

 

It is my pleasure to send a letter of commendation to you for your teaching performance 

this past fall term (Fall 2022) in the Comm294 course at UBC Sauder. Your scores on the 

student evaluations for this course rated in the top quintile within the faculty. I very much 

appreciate your contributions to the school and the effort you put into your teaching (and I 

know the students do as well!). Congratulations on an outstanding performance. 

 

All the best, 

 

 

Darren Dahl 

Dean, Innovate BC Professor 

UBC Sauder School of Business 

 

   


